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Mr. Jay McCloud
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School of Public Health

Dear Mr. McCloud:

Attached is a letter recently received from Dr. Victor Schoenbach regarding the 1991
Minority Health Conference and your contributions toward the success of that meeting. As I
cannot begin to express his appreciation better than he has, I will let his letter speak for him.

I do appreciate your work and enthusiasm. Thank you.

Singerely,

-

Michel A. Ibrahim, MD
Dean

MAI/bms

cc: Dr. Victor Schoenbach
Dr. Richard House





